
OPEN CALL for Pop and Jazz Platform  

Students are welcome to apply by 21 April! 

We are pleased to announce that the AEC Pop and Jazz Platform (PJP) 
Preparatory Working Group is looking for a student member.  

To apply, candidates should send their CV, motivation letter, and a 
recommendation letter from the legal representative of the institution 
to applications@aec-music.eu. Please mention "PJP WG student application" in 
the subject line. The deadline to apply is 21 April. 

The call is open to students having great interest, experience and/or expertise in 
the topics addressed by the Pop and Jazz Platform.  

Before applying, the candidates should read the General and Specific terms of 
reference, as well as the documents and web pages they refer to. 

We encourage you to forward this call to the students in your institution via your 
internal channels. 

The decision on the appointment will be made by a selection committee, 
consisting of members of the PJP WG and the AEC Office. It will take into 
account the geographical origin, expertise and gender, to ensure balance in the 
WG. For more information about the call, please contact Barbara Lalić. 

With best wishes, 
AEC Office team 
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